
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                   

                                                         NOTICES. 
If you are unable  

to    attend     the 

dinner meeting, 

please advise  

Tropical Wanderer

on   Ph 4926 3822  

by    10 am  

on the Monday  

before the meeting. 

Failure to  

apologize will  

incur payment  

of $22.00. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

20 year 
Anniversary 

Rockhampton  
09 – 10 August 

 
 
 

District 
Conference: 

October 03 – 05 
2003 

Sydney. 

President’s Message: 
 
It is my privilege to assume the duties of
President of our club for the next two
years.  My first thought is to thank Trish
on behalf of all members, for her
commitment and dedication to the goals
of Zonta, thus providing excellent
leadership during her two years as
President. Thanks also to those who have
served on the 2001-2003 Board. As we
plan to celebrate 20 years of service to the
community, we can look back with pride
on the achievements of all current and
past members over that time and also look
to the future to continue the work of
“Advancing the Status of Women
Worldwide”  
 
Congratulations to the incoming Board
and I look forward to working with you.
The club will continue to function with
three Committees and it was possible for
me to assign members to the committee
of their choice. Trish, Valda and Norma
will lead these committees and it is hoped
that succession planning will take place to
identify the next potential leader. 
 
You will have received the District
Governor’s Newsletter and I urge all to
take the time to read it, as it is a way of
learning more about Zonta and its goals. 
 

‘Advancing the 
Status of Women 

Worldwide’

 
 
At the June Dinner Meeting I will
take some time to align our goals and
objectives with the goals and
objectives of Zonta International so
that members can once again look at
our club’s commitment. 
 
I know Trish would want me to thank
all members for their support of the
Pre-Carnival High Tea, as it was her
last official duty as President.  A
special thank you to Valda, Elizabeth
and Margaret Olive for their
important contribution.  Chris, Kerry
and Chieko were great as mannequins
and I fear Elle has some competition.
What a great night it was and a very
happy one too. 
 
Yours in Zonta 
 
Berenice 

ZONTA ON THE ROCKS   
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MEETINGS. 

Board: 

6.30pm:   

2nd Tuesday  

of the month 

Venue: 

Tropical Wanderer 

Resort. 

Dinner: 

6.00 pm for  

6.30pm  

3rd Tuesday  

of the month       

Venue: 

Tropical Wanderer 

Resort. 

Committee 

    Meetings. 

OMC/PR/UN 

Program:  

Venue: 

Tropical Wanderer 

Resort 

5.30 pm— 

2nd Tuesday  

of the month. 

Finance and  

    Fundraising: 

Venue: 

Tropical Wanderer 

Resort 

5.30 pm— 

2nd Tuesday  

of the month. 

Status of Women: 

Venue: 

Tropical Wanderer 

Resort 

5.30pm— 

2nd Tuesday  

of the month. 

 

Calendar: 
 
JUNE: 
 
 10          Committee Meetings 
               (Committee Handover) 
               Board Meeting 
 
17           Dinner Meeting 
 
JULY:  
 
08 Committee Meetings 
 
15           Dinner Meeting 
 
AUGUST: 
09-10 20th Anniversary Celebrations 
 
OCTOBER: 
03-05      District 24 Conference 
                Sydney 
 
Special United Nations Observances 
and Other Significant Days. 
June: 
05          World Environment Day 

 
If you would like to contribute to your Newsletter  

please forward articles to Berenice Payne either by 
Fax: 4921 3441 or Email to 

berenice.a.payne@bigpond.com 
 

Deadline: First Tuesday of the  month. 

Zonta On the Rocks – Advancing the Status of Women Worldwide 

Mark Your Calendar. 
 

2004 International Convention. 
3-8 July:  New York. USA. 

 
2006 International Convention. 

24 – 29 June:  Melbourne. Australia. 

Happy Birthday 
 
14 Lynne M 
16 Clair 
19 Margaret O 

Zonta Club of Rockhampton Inc. 
 

Board Members 
2003-2004 

 
President: 
 Berenice Payne 
Snr Vice President: 
 Anna Condon 
Jnr Vice President: 
 Kerry Tydings 
Correspondence Sec: 
 Margaret Anderton 
Minutes Sec: 
 Elizabeth Acton 
Treasurer: 
 Valda Fitzgerald 
Two-Year Director: 
 Diane Williams 
 Norma West 
One-Year Director: 
 Clair Martin 
 Margaret Olive 

Dinner Raffle. 
The supply of gifts for the  

Dinner Raffle follows  the listing in the 
Members Directory. 

 
June  Margaret 
July  Wendy 
August  Meg 
September Trish 
 
Please give your 
raffle prize to  
Elizabeth to co-ordinate. 

Zonta Roses. 
 

If you wish to  
purchase Zonta roses  
please notify Berenice  
as an order will be placed 
 in the near future.  

Be like a postage stamp and 
stick to it till you get there. 
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Zonta on the Rocks – Advancing the Status of Women Worldwide 

Update from Tamworth re the Zonta Room 
which was funded from proceeds from the District Conference in 2001. 

 
In March 2003 the new Emergency Unit was opened at Tamworth Base Hospital. With the 
donation of $10,000 from our Zonta Club 2 new rooms have been furnished. 
 
The QUIET ROOM - used for relatives who need time on their own due to bereavement or 
acute illness of their loved ones; and  
 
The ZONTA ROOM - which is an examination room for Sexual Assault victims. 
The staff at the Hospital are extremely grateful for these new areas. 
 

Flowers and thanks for Trish. 
 

President Trish Collins was presented with 
flowers and thanked sincerely  

by Incoming President Berenice Payne at the 
Annual General Meeting in May.  

Berenice thanked Trish on behalf of all members, 
for her commitment and dedication  

to the goals of Zonta, thus providing excellent 
leadership during her two years as President. 

Trish has been able to maintain a level of 
membership for the club which is viable and also 

was the instigator of very successful ongoing 
International Women’s Day celebrations,  

which involved the organization of two very 
successful functions.  

Trish will continue to contribute as Chair of the 
Status of Women Committee. 

 
Message from District Governor Robyn Gaspari. 

 
Greetings and heartfelt appreciation from the District Board to all outgoing members 

of Club Boards. Thank you for the wonderful job you have done this  Zonta year 
to support your clubs and to support each other. 

Whether you have finished your term of office or have been re-elected 
to serve another term you have individually and collectively 

made a difference in your clubs, your community and the Zonta world family. 
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Zonta on the Rocks – Advancing the Status of Women Worldwide 

Zonta Pre Carnival High Tea - through the lens. 

 


